
 

 

Communicable Disease Committee 

 

The Communicable Disease Committee met on September 11, 2019 in response to the Norovirus 

outbreak on campus to coordinate the University response. The outbreak was officially closed on 

September 27, 2019 by the Alabama Department of Health and we are awaiting their final summary 

report per an email from the Northern District Area Investigator on 12/10/2019. 

 

 


